
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1531/2022-23        14.05.2022 
 
 

CIRCULAR 
 

Dear Parents, 

 
Leaders Private School, Sharjah mourns the death of the nation’s President  

His Highness Sheikh Khalifa Bin Zayed Al Nahyan. We pray to Allah almighty 

to rest his soul in peace in his vast heavens. 

 

The school will remain closed on Monday, 16th May 2022 and the classes 

will resume on Tuesday, 17th May 2022. 

 

With regards, 
 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 
 
 
 

 

 


